
Agenda Item 10 
 
 
The Clerk’s SLCC (The Society of Local Council Clerks) membership is usually paid by the 
Parish Council (90% of Councils in England do this) and in the most part this is implied by 
the Contract. The membership is due for renewal in February. The SLCC is the Clerk’s 
version of NALC (National Association of Local Councils) and provides training, advice, etc 
to the Clerks. This membership is invaluable. 
  
The membership rate is based on the Clerk’s Salary. If I only worked for Lyneham it would 
be £185 annually. 
  
But my whole cumulative salary is used and therefore the membership fee is £208. I propose 
that, if all three Councils are willing to continue to support the Clerk’s SLCC membership on 
expenses then the payment should be shared pro-rata. Therefore, bringing the total for 
Lyneham and Bradenstoke to pay £106.89 in 2021-22. 
  
 


